
             
 

                 

                

                

                

                

                

                

  

COUNTY MANAGER          TOWN MANAGER 

     Charlie Horne                  Bill Terry 
 
 

December 15, 2009 
 
N.C. Division of Water Quality 
ATTN: Mike Randall 
1617 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC  27699-1617 
 
Dear Mr. Randall,  
 
Please find enclosed one original and two (2) copies of the Joint Stage 1 Adaptive Management 
Program Proposal for Existing Development for Chatham County and the Town of Pittsboro. The two 
jurisdictions have determined that it is more cost effective and practical to propose a joint program to 
meet Session Law 2009-216.  
 
Our intention is to develop and execute an Interlocal Ageement between our local governments 
sometime after the Division of Water Quality (DWQ) and the NC Environmental Management 
Commission (EMC) have reviewed and approved the Stage 1 program proposal.  
 
If you have questions or comments as you review the proposed program package, please do not 
hesitate to contact Fred Royal, PE, Director of Environmental Resources Division, Chatham County 
(919) 542-8268 or David Monroe, Planning Director, Town of Pittsboro, (919) 542-4621.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
 
 
____________________   ____________________ 
         Charlie Horne                                    Bill Terry 
 
 
 
Enc. 

      


